
 

 

 

 

5th December 2017 

 

Christmas Information for Year 4 Parents 

 

Key Stage 2 Disco - Tuesday 19th December 4pm – 5.30pm 

No charge this year but refreshments will be available to buy, please bring change not notes! 

This year the children will be collected from the school hall by parents in an attempt to avoid 

the crush! 

 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance - Thursday 21st December at 2pm 

2 adults admitted per child – no tickets. No children of school age admitted. 

 

Cinema Visit – Friday 22nd December (am) 

The children are going to see ‘Paddington 2’.  Please do not take them to see this before we 

do! 

 

Lucky Christmas Draw for children – Friday 22nd December (pm) 

All prizes donated by our wonderful staff. 

 

School closes on Friday 22nd December at 3pm for the Christmas Break. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 8th January 2018 at 8.55am. 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


